Name \_

**Earth Day** 

## Natureville

Once upon a time, in a small town called Natureville, there lived a group of kids who loved their planet Earth. They knew that even though they were young, they could make a big difference in protecting the environment.



One sunny day, the kids gathered at the local park, eager to discuss ways they could help planet Earth. Emma, a bright and enthusiastic girl, suggested starting a recycling club. She explained that they could collect recyclable items like paper, plastic bottles, and cans and take them to the recycling center. The kids loved the idea and immediately started making flyers to spread the word about their new club.

Meanwhile, Ethan, a curious and inventive boy, had an idea of his own. He wanted to create a compost bin in his backyard. Ethan explained to his friends that composting would turn food scraps and yard waste into nutrient-rich soil. The kids were excited and decided to create their own mini compost bins at home, using leftover containers and organic materials.

As the days went by, the kids came up with even more ways to help the planet. Olivia, a kind and compassionate girl, suggested organizing a neighborhood clean-up day. The kids grabbed gloves and trash bags and went around their neighborhood, picking up litter. They were surprised at how much trash they found but felt proud of their efforts to make the world cleaner.

Lucas, a nature lover, wanted to plant trees to help the environment. He researched which trees were best for their area and gathered the group to start a tree-planting project. They got permission from their local parks department and spent a day planting young saplings in an open field. The kids watered the trees and promised to check on them regularly to make sure they grew strong and tall.

Lastly, Mia, an artistic girl, came up with a creative idea. She suggested making ecofriendly crafts using recycled materials. The kids collected empty jars, cardboard boxes, and old magazines. They transformed them into beautiful decorations and useful items like pencil holders and bird feeders. They sold their creations at a local fair and donated the proceeds to an environmental organization.

- 1. What did Emma suggest starting?
- 2. What did Ethan want to create in his backyard?
- 3. What did the kids do on neighborhood clean-up day?
- 4. What did Lucas and the group do to help the environment?
- 5. What did the kids do with the proceeds from their crafts?

